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Please visit and share with your contacts spanishbibleschool.org and read more details about the School, in English. 

While the Earth Remains… 
I am writing this newsletter on a cold day in Texas because of a winter storm. Coming from the tropical 
lands of Panama you might understand that we are not used to this kind of weather. Moses recorded the 
following words, 

“While the earth remaineth, seedtime and harvest, and cold and heat, and summer and winter, 
and day and night shall not cease” (Genesis 8:22). 

While this earth remains, we will experience the things mentioned by Moses, but we must also keep in 
mind that the need of getting the word of God to the entire world also remains, and we must do our work, 
letting the lost know they can be saved, and edifying the saints to keep walking in the light of God. We 
have been blessed to do a lot of good work for the Spanish Bible School during our short visit in Texas as 
the courses on Galatians, Philippians, and Colossians has been recorded and will be available on the School 
website in the upcoming months. We were able to visit the Brown Trail School of Preaching and spoke at 
the Spanish chapel service encouraging the students to keep up with their preparation as there is no better 
job in this world than proclaiming the good news. We keep getting emails from people around the Spanish-
speaking world asking to study with us, but also some questions, and compliments, such as this from a lady 
in Mexico, 

“Let Glory be to God! I am thankful for your teaching, the effort, and dedication that you put 
into each class! Blessings! THANK YOU! 

Our goal is to let people learn the Bible by what the Bible says, in a simple but at the same time in-depth 
way. Many of our Hispanic brethren do not have access to the sound and good resources that are available 
in English, and comments like the one above are one of the many reasons we are thankful to God for the 
blessing of serving Him in preparing and publishing these courses, videos, and other resources, as well as 
thankful to Him for having you as our fellow workers in this effort for the Lord. 

Dear brethren, while the earth remains, and even after we exhale our last breath, there will always be the 
need that the gospel goes to all the world (Mark 16:15-16) and you can help us let the Spanish-speaking 
world know about the good news. If you have not helped us to do this work of the Lord yet, but would like 
to do it, please reach out to us, and we will be more than glad to talk to you about serving together for the 
Lord. 

May God bless you and your family richly today and always! 

To Him be the glory! 

https://escuelabiblicaenlinea.org/cursos-biblicos/

